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John P. Quirke, of Archer’s Labor & Employment Department, spoke on the importance of having a carefully

worded social media policy for the workplace in an article on NJBIZ.com on May 31, 2012: “They have to have a

clear understanding of what an employee’s rights are under the National Labor Relations Act and to narrowly

tailor, as much as possible, their policies so as not to appear as if they are infringing on those rights.”
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